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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2004 makes many changes to Oklahoma's medical marijuana laws some of which will have a 

fiscal impact. Expanding discounted licensing fees and reducing licensing fees for transportation 

will result in a decrease in revenue to OMMA. Giving OMMA the ability to collect fees for 

licensing reprints, removal of residency requirements for patient licenses, collecting fines for 

material changes to commercial licenses, increase fines for illegal sales, and the ability to assess 

a late application fee for commercial licenses will lead to a increase in revenue to OMMA. The 

ability to assess fines without a required hearing will reduce costs for OMMA. Changing from a 

stand-alone transportation license to a wholesaler license will require additional training to 

OMMA staff and may require new software leading to an increase in costs for OMMA. 

 

FY’22 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 

 

Prepared by: Senate Fiscal Staff 


